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January	25,	2016

Blast	Communication

Follow	up	Regarding	Vaccines	for	Children	Influenza	Vaccine	Orders

(Below	is	a	message	we	received	from	the	Georgia	Vaccines	for	Children	Program	that	is	being	sent	to	VFC
providers	regarding	Influenza	Vaccine	Orders)

As	a	reminder,	VFC’s	Annual	Flu	Pre-Book	closed	on	Thursday,	January	21,	2016.		To	make	adjustments	to
surveys	completed	prior	to	the	deadline,	please	see	below.		

After	the	1/21	due	date,	but	prior	to	February	8,	2016:		Submit	a	written	request	via	e-mail	to
DPH-GAVFC@dph.ga.gov		ATTN:	Kaleisha,	with	the	subject	2016	Flu	Pre-book	Change	Request.		Requests
received	prior	to	February	8	will	be	honored.		

Requests	received	after	February	8:		Requests	to	decrease	pre-booked	amounts	will	be	honored	provided	the
vaccines	have	not	already	shipped	to	the	provider	location.		Requests	to	increase	pre-booked	amounts	will	require
submission	of	a	wait	list	survey	for	only	the	increased	dose	amounts	(i.e.	original	request	for	100	doses,	provider
needs	a	total	of	150	doses,	the	wait	list	submission	should	only	include	the	request	for	the	additional	50	doses).
The	wait	list	survey	will	be	posted	on	the	GRITS	homepage	and	will	run	in	the	VFC	Newsletter	until	the	survey
closes.	

For	questions	or	concerns	regarding	this	blastfax	or	any	other	immunization	information,	please	contact	the
Chapter’s	Immunization	Coordinator,	Mike	Chaney	at	(404)	881-5094	or	mchaney@gaaap.org
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